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November 30, 2018 

 

 

Transmittal No. 2018-007-PL (Supplement) 

 

 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High St. SE 
Salem, OR 97301-3612 

 

 

Attention:  Joan Grindeland, Tariff Coordinator 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC is filing this supplemental letter to revise its original 

letter filed on November 29th under Transmittal No. 2018-007-PL.  Based on advice from the 

Oregon PUC Staff this filing should be filed Pursuant to OAR 860-032-0020 Section 8. 

 

In this filing CenturyLink QC is seeking to discontinue its Ethernet with Extended Transport 

(EwET) application under Metro Optical Ethernet (MOE).  As of November 30, 2018, EwET will 

no longer be available to new customers.  There are currently no existing intrastate EwET 

customers in Oregon and the equipment associated with these services has been discontinued by 

the manufacturer.   

 

CenturyLink QC respectfully requests that this proposed change become effective November 30, 

2018. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact me. 

 

Yours very truly, 

 

 

 

Mark Brinton 

Manager Regulatory Operations 

Office: (303) 992-5832 

e-mail: Mark.Brinton@CenturyLink.com 
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ADVANCED COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES  

OREGON PRICE LIST FIRST EDITION 

 

SECTION SHEET REVISION 

 
1 16 2nd 
11 1 3rd 
11 3 2nd 
11 4 4th 
11 5 2nd 
11 5.1 1st 
11 5.2 1st 
11 6 2nd 
11 7 2nd 
11 17 2nd 
11 18 2nd 
11 19 2nd 
11 20 5th 
11 20.1 3rd 
11 20.2 2nd 
11 20.3 2nd 
11 20.4 2nd 
11 20.5 3rd 
11 21 2nd 

 

 

 


